Reflection on Feedback Protocol with John, Carol, and David 

First, we would like to thank you for modeling this feedback protocol.  In 30 minutes, we practiced presenting our project, received validation, and were given thoughtful and useful ideas to further fuel our work together.

Key Points that we will consider as we shape our project:

·         Trying the assignments ourselves.  (Teachers who write also write themselves)

·         Visiting each others' classrooms—we can make this happen if we want to.

·         Research findings about writing—information on gender, teaching keyboarding, and the role of criteria in improving student writing.

·         Recognizing that our work needs to be purposely articulated to the wider school community.  While this can be daunting and must be well timed, it is our responsibility to find venues to share our findings.  Tentatively we are planning to share student work.  When our colleagues actually see students making significant progress in their writing skills, then they will be receptive to some new ideas…some that would help make teaching lives easier.

·         Linked with that, we need to consider what data we already collect.  Could any of it demonstrate progress in writing/literacy skills that we could link with this work?

·         Motivation suggestions (shared by John after the actual protocol)—(1) time limit is a motivator in itself; (2) break assignments into pieces (example—break five paragraph essay into five 1 paragraph assignments; (3) the 3-step revision process:  1) Teacher models revisions according to FCAs on a student volunteer's paper on the overhead; 2) students in small groups suggest revisions according to FCAs on a student volunteer's paper on the overhead; and 3) individual students suggest revisions according to FCAs on a student volunteer's paper.

·         We also were pleased you noticed our focus on ALL STUDENTS.  This is at the heart of some of this work—our proficient writers already write well.  Yes, they could write better—but they really are okay.  The reason we are here is because of our low performing and struggling students.

·         Laura also appreciated the recognition of the nebulous role of the teacher leader.  She's definitely ready to support this initiative as it moves into the school culture.

This did work very well for us.  Throughout this week, every time a consultant visited they presented information that took us forward rather than detracted.  The protocol was clear, and gave both the pat on the back we needed…and the stretching that all good work needs to be better.  

